Change to e-mail addresses Advice from our Internal Auditor

September Council Meeting

I have spoken to our Internal Auditor, Rachel. Since, at the end of the line, she will decide if we are compliant or not. Her statement is that so long as the clerk's account is a .gov account, and she believes that small councils can get one address free through DALC/NALC, and the councillors addresses are all identifiable council addresses, as ours are through Gmail, then we are compliant. She is currently looking for the source of the free account. If it is not free then we would likely be looking in the range £4-6 per month for the clerk's address. As soon as I have an answer I will get back to you.